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  NRC FELLOWSHIP CUP is with Hans Mostert  (24 August 2011)

  Birthdays and Anniversaries :  26 Thurtell Anniversary  1 Dean Gouden

Office Bearers
President
Annemarie Mostert

Club Secretary
Paul Westcott

Treasurer
Hans Mostert

President Elect
Dean Gounden

Diary of Forthcoming Events
September         NEW GENERATIONS
01 October Wheelchair Work Party 09h00 Stott Street

02 October   Rand Park Golf Club A Paige of Tunes Concert 11h00 R175 pp

03 October  Night at the Races Planning meeting 18h15 RPGC

20/1 October     Visit to Ficksburg - Lesotho Schools Water Project
22 October “Night at the Races” - Rand Park Golf Club

24 October Speech Competition 18h15 Trinity House Prep School

President Annemarie with guest Sister Sheila Lace from Hospice Witwatersrand and
Margaret and Norman Macleod after the hand over of the syringe drivers donated by the
Rotary Club of Rushmoor (see also Page 2).

28-Sep 5-October 12-Oct

Sergeant David Dingemans John Turner Nigel Enticknap

Reception Dean Gouden Lynn Clarke Gordon Wenham

Grace Bryan Thurtell Rani Pillay Jaqui Dingemans
Welcome
visitors Francis Callard Dennis Stewart Tommy  Stratten

Swindle Nico Goosen Zoe Lees Coral Stewart

Anns peace
prayer

Toast to Anns

Introduce
Speaker Nigel Enticknap Dean Gouden Hans Mostert

Speaker David Dingemans TBC TBC

Topic Beijing, China TBC TBC



This week’s Foundation Thought is about New Gerarations Month :
In September, celebrate New Generations Month by focusing on youth issues. Take on
projects that benefit youth and young adults in your communities and around the world.
When planning activities this month, consider these questions:  Can your Interact Cub
collaborate more closely with its sponsor Rotary club through a joint meeting, service project,
or fundraising event? What types of special recognition, awards, and opportunities are
available to Interactors and the Rotarians who support them?  Mark World Polio Day on 24
October by promoting polio eradication, organizing fundraisers, and engaging other youth in
this campaign. Team up with other Interact clubs, Rotaract clubs, and Rotary clubs to maximize
the impact of your World Polio Day event.

INTERACT
CORNER:  RYLA
emphasizes
leadership,
citizenship and
personal growth
and Rotary’s
concern for
youth.

 Attractions � Pirates Soccer Club to speak on the Club’s history

We need “My Vocation Talks” - Please Volunteer!!

RYLA Report Back 19th October Byron ter Morshuizen

CLUB SERVICES

Speaker Programme: Members need help to organise speakers. ALL members to
provide a contact for a speaker or be prepared to put a topic forward that they are
willing to talk about. More Speakers Required!

Wine: Rotarians are reminded to bring their donations of wine for the
Swindle.We would hate to have a dry Swindle!
Bulletin: Please provide input to the NRC Bulletin - Short report and photos of the
evening speaker, Key dates for the diary, interesting Rotary Clips or Snippets, or more
details from a NRC Rotary Spot.

Apologies: Please email dingeman@mweb.co.za before 24h00 on Monday
evening prior to the meeting.

Public Relations: Please contact Annemarie with any articles and photos that you
have taken to promote Rotary and the NRC in the Community.

21th September 2011

ROTARY PHOTO STRIP

USEFUL WEBSITES

CLUB WEBSITE www.northcliffrotary.co.za New Updated!
INTERACT WEBSITE http://northcliffinteract.webs.com/
DISTRICT 9400 WEBSITE www.rotary9400.co.za/
ROTARY INTERNATIONAL www.rotary.org
MAKING UP?  http://www.rotary.org/en/AboutUs/SiteTools/ClubLocator

Photo 1:Recipients of the Matric Dance Dresses for
their special evening.
Graphic  2: Rugby Explained: Don’t loose your nerve or
remote when watching Rugby!
Photo 3: Annemarie accepting the syringe drivers
from Phil Nutt of Rushmoor Club a few weeks ago.
Graphic 4:  NRC Night of the Races
Graphic 5: Nominations for GSE Team due 10 October

From “Rushmoor  Ramblings”: Janet Lister acquired
a number of syringe drivers and Phil Nutt of Rushmoor
delivered them to the Northcliff Club on a recent visit to
South Africa - here is the proof that they were in fact
delivered!


